

Please reply to: Elizabeth House

Fulbourn Hospital

Fulbourn Cambridge CB21 5EF

Tel. 0800 376775

Email: foi@cpft.nhs.uk
Website: www.cpft.nhs.uk

28 March 2022

Reference Number: F22-489A

SENT BY EMAIL

Dear Ms Hutton

Thank you for your email requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). Please find the response below as requested.

Could the trust please confirm which individual is responsible for managing the trust's environmental and sustainability policy? Please provide this by pdf attachment including their email address.

The Trust does not disclose staff names below Executive Director level. The Director with responsibility for environmental and sustainability policy is Derek McNally, Acting Director of Finance. Contact details for all Executive Directors are available on the Trust's website at https://www.cpft.nhs.uk/head-office-contact.

Information is exempt from disclosure under the FOIA if the information is available to the applicant by other means. Section 21 states –

21.—(1) Information which is reasonably accessible to the applicant otherwise than under section 1 is exempt information

If you have any query or concern about the handling of your enquiry then please contact the Trust's Freedom of Information Lead at the address below or you may ask for a formal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of this response.

If you remain dissatisfied after the internal review, you may make an approach to the Information Commissioner.

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Telephone: 01625 545700

Website: www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk







Yours sincerely,

Derek McNally

Interim Director of Finance





